COMMISSION OF INQUIRY NO. 1 OF 2005 MEDICAL BOARD OF QUEENSLAND

This is the annexure marked "MDG-41" mentioned and referred to in the Statement of MICHAEL STEVEN DEMY-GEROE dated this 17th day of May 2005.

EXECUTIVE SERVICES

"MD6-41"



Queensland Health

Executive Services
Bundaberg Health Service District

Enquiries to: Peter Leck, District Manager

Telephone: 07 41502020 Facsimile: 07 41502029

Mr Duncan Hill
Registration Officer
Medical Board of Queensland
Facsimile 32252522

REGEIVED

VI ARR 2005

OFFICE OF HEALTH PRACTITIONER REGISTRATION BOARDS

Dear Mr Hill

Re: Dr Jayant Patel

I refer to our telephone conversations of today's date.

I confirm that Dr Patel's contract at the Bundaberg Base Hospital ceased on 31 March 2005.

Dr Patel is not employed at the hospital as at 1 April 2005.

Dr Patel had been offered a further contract at the hospital from 1April 2005 to 31 July 2005. He has not yet taken up this offer and at this stage appears unlikely that he will do so.

He has indicated that he is scheduled to leave Australia on 4 April 2005.

I trust that this information is able to be of assistance.

Norma

Yours faithfully

Peter Leck District Manager

01/04/2005